
Notes from the President… 

Hello to my fellow BSC members!  I hope this newsletter finds you 

and your family healthy and safe.  I have missed our Friday nights 

together more than I could have imagined!  I know that you are all as 

anxious as I am to get to a ‘new normal’ as soon as it is safe!  It’s 

easy to take our Friday night parties for granted, since they’ve pretty  

much always been there. I definitely miss those fun nights, and I am sure you all 

feel the same.  What a turnout it’ll be that first Friday night at Rack & Rolls when 

we can finally get together and shag!  It’s going to be a great party! 

I’ve heard from Sharon of Rack & Rolls – she and Robert are hoping to reopen on 

either May 22nd or May 29th, depending on the trend of COVID cases and 

Governor Cooper’s stay-at-home orders in the next few weeks.  Stay tuned for that 

update as soon as decisions are made. 

Our SOS Spring Safari dates have come and gone, and it’s already May. While we 

missed our spring break together, it sounds like ACSC and SOS  may reschedule 

our much anticipated parade!  If so, you can expect it to happen on the second 

Saturday of Fall Migration, September 26th, so make your fall reservations with that 

in mind!  

Speaking of the Parade, whenever restrictions are eased, we’ll still have our float to 

build.  We’ve got a great head start, but much more still needs to be done. When 

the time comes, please plan on joining us at Parr & Davis (the Gregory’s business) 

for a great time of fellowship and work! 

And since we missed Spring Safari, our ACSC and SOS Boards have recorded a 

‘Virtual SOS’ that is available at www.shagdance.com.  I strongly recommend you 

check out the videos, or go to the Facebook group SOS - Society Of Stranders and 

watch their presentations.  Not only are they creative and hilarious, they share a lot 

of information about the business and special events held by the boards. So 

entertaining! 

Next up on the schedule: The summer workshop in Pigeon Forge!  Many BSC 

members have booked their hotel, paid registration, and are making plans for a 

FUN time with the Smoky Mountain Shag Club.  Since we missed out on spring 

SOS, this is a great opportunity to get in some good beach music, dance and 

lifestyle that we’ve celebrated all these years.  Check out the flyer in this newsletter 

and make plans asap. 

As this health crisis continues, please continue to stay safe, stay positive, and most 

importantly, DON’T forget The ‘BASICS’! 

Love to you all! 

Kim Sellars 
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SUNSHINE NEWS 
June Graham is at home recovering from 

pneumonia, which included a ventilator and ICU! 

She’s walking with a walker, still shaky without it. 

She’s communicating better and eating by 

herself. She still has some confusion, but Randy 

says she is making progress. Please pray for 

June’s recovery and Randy and the whole family. 

Louise Flanigan is awaiting hip replacement 

surgery, which is scheduled for 5/27.  Prayers that 

the pandemic will not delay this date, as she is in 

much pain. 

Vickie Stafford’s dad is in the hospital with heart 

issues. Please remember Vickie and Tommy and 

their family.  Please send prayers that her Dad 

will soon be home surrounded by those that 

loves him 

Andrea Loy’s father had a stroke and was 

admitted to the hospital. Please remember him in 

your prayers for strength for the family as they 

give him the support he will need in the coming 

days. 

Brenda Smith has a new granddaughter! Elise 

Roxann Thacker was born April 4th to Brenda’s 

son and daughter in law, Johnathan and Allison. 

Congratulations! 

Lorna Shively’s niece Stephanie gave birth to a 

baby boy two months early. Axel Steven Shively 

was born on April 22 and is still in the hospital 

and has gone from CPAP to oxygen and is on a 

feeding tube.  Congrats, and prayers for 

continued improvement! 
 

Please contact Debbie Burnham with  

Sunshine News. Debbie can be reached by  

email dburnham@triad.rr.com  or  

cell phone 336-491-4927 

Helene Cridge 5/6 
Shelley Lassiter 5/17 
Jerry Byrd 5/18 
Larry Jordan 5/23 
Donna Holmes 5/24 
Janice Marshall 5/24 
Baxter Sellars 5/27 
Vicki Stafford 5/30 

mailto:amberallen16@hotmail.com
mailto:renderlee@triad.rr.com
mailto:dianne.neese@alamance-nc.com
mailto:dianne.neese@alamance-nc.com
mailto:dianne.neese@alamance-nc.com
mailto:rgregory5@triad.rr.com
mailto:dburnham@triad.rr.com
mailto:edithloy@triad.rr.com
mailto:edithloy@triad.rr.com


 
 
 
 
 

 
Connie Sharpe 6/2 

Glenda White 6/6 

Marie Barber 6/10 

Jake Pence 6/11 

Kim Sellars 6/11 

Judy Gibson 6/12 

Scott Loy 6/12 

Sandy Davis 6/16 

Gail Copland 6/17 

David Lassiter 6/18 

Frances Woodlief 6/18 

Lorna Lankford 6/29 

Ann Allen 6/30 

Due to continued COVID-
19 restrictions, the BSC 
Board of Directors has 
made the very difficult 
decision to cancel our 2020 
BSC Luau. Any relief of 

COVID restrictions will not allow enough time for 
the committee to meet, plan, and finalize 
arrangements for the early June party.  Along with 
that, who knows how long social distancing 
limitations will remain in effect – until June, maybe 
beyond? Maybe we can discuss with membership a 
later date for a luau – stay tuned! ---  Kim Sellars 

Newsletter deadline for the June  

issue is May 25
th

.  Please email  

any items you want to be  

considered for publication to 

brenda.richardson.smith@gmail.com. 
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May 1: BSC "Shag Night" 8:00 PM - 12:00 DJ Rick Turner 

May 8: BSC "Shag Night" 8:00 PM - 12:00 DJ Darrell Gaither 

May 15: BSC "Business Meeting and Shag/Birthday Night" 7:00 PM - 12:00 DJ Ron Russ 

May 22: BSC “Shag Night" 8:00 PM - 12:00 DJ Rick Burnham 

May 29: BSC "Shag Night" 8:00 PM - 12:00 DJ Chigger Woods 

June 5: BSC "Shag Night" 8:00 PM - 12:00 DJ Roy Childress 

June 12: BSC "Shag Night" 8:00 PM - 12:00 DJ John Williford 

June 19: BSC "Business Meeting and Shag/Birthday Night" 7:00 PM - 12:00 DJ Rodney Holmes 

June 26: BSC “Shag Night" 8:00 PM - 12:00 DJ Rick Turner 

Burlington Shag Club 

Burlington Shag Club 

P. O. Box 1174 

Burlington, NC 27216-1174 
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